
Two  people  shot  on  County
Street in New Bedford early
Sunday morning
New Bedford police are reporting that two people were shot
near  1087  County  Street  around  3:15am  Sunday  morning  and
transported to Rhodes Island Hosptial for treatment. There is
no update on the severity of the injuries at this time.

Police  have  not  made  any  arrests  at  this  time,  but  the
investigation is in the early stages and very active.
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